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I am a student at the Univeristy of Kentucky, in the Fine Arts College, majoring in Graphic
Design. I am interested in Digital Art. I really appreciate your site and am glad that I have found
it. I am interested in receiving your newletter and will plan on submitting some of my work in the
near future.

  

  

Thanks,

  

Gloria Ferreira
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